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FINAL REPORT IN PREPARATION    
The targeted consultation phase of the Review has now concluded.  
This phase of consultation has benefited from the deep expertise and considered perspectives of 
stakeholders, including: 

• governments 
• consumers 
• regulators 
• health professions 
• peak bodies. 

Your input has been invaluable in shaping the direction of the Review and refining the reform 
options and actions. 
The Final Report is now being drafted and is expected to be delivered to Health Ministers in July 
2025.  
For any further If you have any further questions please contact  
NRASComplexityReview@health.gov.au.  
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